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From: Diane Hertzig <DHertzig@hanovertownship.com> 
Subject: OPRA 55 GRAND AVE

 
Good Morning, 
 
I am contacting you in reference to your OPRA request. 
 
The building department has the following permit records: 
 
ONSITE: 
Year/permit     Description 
2016-0253     BOILER     CLOSEED 
Z07-422        CERTIFCATE OF HABITABILITY 
Violation from 2008 for not obtaining a permit, closed out 
 
There are no other records responsive. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to review any of the records. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Diane Hertzig 
OPRA Coordinator 
Township of Hanover 
1000 Route 10 
Whippany, NJ  07981 
973-515-6667 
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